
 

 
 
 
 

20th October 2020 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to tell you the very exciting news that Mrs Martin is expecting a baby. 
Congratulations to Mrs Martin and her family. It is wonderful to receive some good 
news in these challenging times. 
 
Although Mrs Martin’s baby is not due until March, she will have to work from home 
from January because of the regulations due to Covid-19. She will continue to link up 
with us virtually and can do all her paperwork and meetings electronically. 
 
For Class 7 we are going to have a very smooth transition because Miss Spencer is 
going to teach the class on a full time basis. This will begin when we return after the 
half term holiday in November. This will free Mrs Martin up to support classes, work 
with small groups of children and continue her role as Deputy head until she goes off 
in December. 
 
We will all miss Mrs Martin very much while she is working from home and then on 
maternity leave. However, we are so excited for her and cannot wait to meet the 
new arrival later next year. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Jo Sawyer 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy  

 


